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PHARMACY PROGRAM

Lynénne Sharpe has joined KEC as the program coordinator for
Pharmacy Assistants.

Students wishing to register for this program should contact the
counselling department for their initial interview. Admission will
be on a first-come first-serve basis. A waiting list, for the

present time is being maintained by the counselling department.

The present (September) program is full. The next program is
scheduled for January 5, and the cost will then be $90.00. An

additional $10 will be required for supplies. .
' D.G.

WEDDING BELLS

Ted Anderson and Amy Takeshita were married on Friday, August 22.
They will be living at the old S.P.D. strike headquarters at #301 -

2575 Spruce Street.
G.W.

REGISTRATION WEEK

To all faculty: Please wear your name badge during the first
week of September. It will be helpful when meeting new members
of the staff. "

R.F.C.

Ring Edtvard Campus



HAPPY HOLIDAY!

Monday, September lst gives us a long 3 day weekend. A good chance
to rest up for Registration!
M.G.

PAYROLL DEADLINE TTIGHTENS

The latest word form V.S.B. Payroll via Regional Office is that
tardy timesheets will no longer be tolerated, regardless of special
circumstances. To make sure everyone gets paid on time, please
turn in your corpleted yellow instructor's timesheets (with address,
S.I.#) to Peggy in the office on the last day of each month, if not
sooner. Timesheets turned in after this date will have to wait

until the end of the following month.

MORE BUDGET TALK!

Everyone is, we are sure, tired of talking, revising, re-revising,

and thinking about BUDGET! However - we must ask that everyone take.a
seoond look and thought when asking‘for supplies. By doing without
and making do we will be able to save enough here and there to add

up to a conSiderable sum,

Thanks for your co-opération,
J.D.B.

NEW COURSE OFFERED

Douglas College is now offering a course in 'Women's Studies'’
Please see Faculty Bulletin Board for further information.
M.G.



